
Today's Highlights: August 14th, 2021
 Final Twilight Market Today and Tonight! Holiday Market booking begins Aug. 20th.  

Be a M.V.P. - Member.Volunteer.Partner. 
Weather, Birthdays, UnClassifieds and more on the back page!
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Holiday Market Guidebook 
The Holiday Market Guidebook forms 

are available at the Info Booth! 
The deadline to submit your form and 

payment is Aug. 28th. Your ad/artwork is 
due by Sept. 10th. We can take a payment 
and fill out your application over the phone. 
We have all the ads from the 2019 Holiday 
Market Guidebook on file. If  you would 
like us to reuse your artwork, then please let 
us know on your form.

General Manager 
Applications 

We are taking applications until Aug. 27th. 
You can read the full job description and 
fill out the application on our website here:
https://www.eugenesaturdaymarket.org/

employment-opportunities/
The hiring committee will come together 

to assess the applications and begin inter-
views after the deadline. Please share this 
information with anyone you feel is quali-
fied to apply. 

Holiday Market Update 
If  you are a Booth Holder of  Record, 

the deadline to claim your space and make 
your deposit has passed. If  you are not sure 
of  your status or points, then please call us 
during office hours for help. The phone 
number is 541-686-8885. The office is open 
Tues-Fri from 10am-4pm.

Remember to include the form with 
your payment if  you choose to put it in 
your envelope, drop it off  or mail it. You 
can also fill out an application online at:
https://www.eugenesaturdaymarket.org/

market-membership-applications/ 
The Holiday Market booth space map is 

available on the website now. We have add-
ed the new Holiday Hall booth map. Please 
keep this link handy or pick up a printed 
copy from the Info Booth. Booking begins 
on August 20th.

https://tinyurl.com/pvvs62cp
If  you have more than 

15 HM points, then your 
deposit is $225. If  you 
have less than 15 HM 
points, then your deposit 
is $100. All checks are 
deposited upon receipt. 
We will only call mem-
bers that have made 
their minimum deposit. 
We can take credit cards 
over the phone if  you 
send in an online appli-
cation. The deadline to 
cancel a booking with a 
refund is October 15th. 

AJ will start booking 
spaces on Friday, August 
20th. Please make sure 
we have a working day-
time phone number and 
email address on file.
Keep a map handy and 
check your voicemail.. 

Downtown Developments 
Task Force

The city will be performing major con-
struction on 8th Ave. starting in March of  
2022. They are repaving and changing the 
street from a one-way to a two-way. They 
are removing the parking along the south 
side of  the West Block and adding parking 
to the north side of  8th Ave. They are add-
ing a wide bike lane and widening the side-
walks. They expect this construction to last 
into April and possibly into May.

We are reforming the Downtown Devel-
opments Task Force to plan how to adjust 
the Market during the construction as this 
will impact our opening day plans. Diane 
McWhorter has volunteered to act as chair 
of  the task force. The first meeting is sched-
uled on Tuesday, Aug.31st at 2pm. Please call 
the office or send an email to info@eugene-
saturdaymarket.org declaring your interest. 

Saturday Market Archives
-From our Archivist Diane McWhorter

Lane County History Museum is accept-
ing a sampling of  our Covid-related modi-
fications. I would like to give them a col-
lection of  the many types of  masks people 
developed to meet the need (and we're not 
finished yet...). If  you would like to donate 
one, please label it with your name and busi-
ness name and get it to me in Saturday Mar-
ket space #121 in the next two weeks. 

If  you made any special signs or other 
things that you want to have in the collec-
tion, or my archives for Market, please give 
them as well. 

Buttons, t-shirts, whatever you have 
made.

Also, because we had to cancel our 50th 

Anniversary celebration, they want 50th-re-
lated things as well. Have any of  your spe-
cial 50th season logo items left? Thank you 
so much!

Thanks!
Diane

From The Office
Good Morning Saturday Marketers!

It's another hot day out here, but the 
temps should not hit triple digits again this 
afternoon. Remember to stay hydrated and 
take shade breaks as needed. If  you begin to 
feel ill due to the heat, then you can observe 
our extreme weather policy and leave early. 
Please let the info booth know you have to 
leave due to your health and do your best to 
pack quietly so as not to disturb your neigh-
bors. This includes anyone staying to sell at 
Twilight Market. 

On Wednesday, Governor Brown made 
a statement regarding the current surge 
of  Covid-19 cases and hospitalizations. 
Oregonians age 5 and older are required 
to wear masks in all indoor public spaces 
starting Friday, August 13th, regardless of  
their vaccination status. The governor also 
is strongly encouraging residents to wear 
masks in crowded outdoor settings, but not 
requiring it. Starting today, staff  is required 
to wear masks except while eating or drink-
ing. While we are not requiring Members or 
shoppers to wear masks at this time, we en-
courage you all bring masks and to maintain 
safety. 

The deadline for Booth Holders of  Re-
cord to submit their Holiday Market ap-
plications and deposits was on Friday. If  
anyone missed the deadline, then please call 
us in the office this week so you don't lose 
your space. Booking starts Aug. 20th.

Thought for the day:
I learned there are troubles of  more than 
one kind. 
Some come from ahead, others come 
from behind. 
But I’ve bought a big bat. 
I’m all ready, you see. 
Now my troubles are going to have trou-
ble with me.
 - Dr. Seuss

May The Force Be With You

Local Events
August 12-15 - Scandinavian Festival
August 14 - Pride in the Park
August 21 - Prefontaine Classic
August 21 - Willamette River Festival
August 21 - Butte to Butte 
September 3 - Fiesta Cultural
Sept. 4 - UofO vs. Frezno State @ Autzen
September 10-12 - Art in the Vineyard
Sept. 18 - UofO vs. Stony Brook @ Autzen
Sept. 25 - UofO vs. Arizona @ Autzen
September 27 - UofO Classes Begin
October 8 - BEAM 2021
October 15 - UofO vs. Bears @ Autzen
October 30 - Halloween at Saturday Market
October 30 - UofO vs. Colorado @ Autzen
Nov. 13 - Final Outdoor Saturday Market
Nov. 13 - UofO vs WA State @ Autzen
Nov. 20 - Holiday Market Opening Day
Nov. 27 - Ducks vs. Beavers @ Autzen



UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the Info Booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail it to 
us at info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org with 
“NEWSLETTER” in the subject.
For Sale:  Beekeeping equipment: Extractor, un-
capping tank, suit with helmet, 2 hats with netting, 
some parts for supers,  $400. Kcjlevin@gmail.com,  
(541)852-9993, Kristine, space 162 on the West Park 
block under the cement canopy. (8/14)
Looking for rides from around Walton to Eugene on 
Saturdays. Call Lisa Gladiola 541-913-0857 (8/14)
FREE – Queen futon and wood frame. You haul 
away. Text 541-556-4429 if  interested and for pix.
(8/14)
I have a trailer for sale ASAP. It's a wooden sided 
trailer with a metal frame that is wired for lights ap-
proximately 12' long in fair condition. Needs a little 
work with the title. Asking $750 OBO. Please call or 
text Dave at 541-606-9724 (8/7)

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy belated 

August Birthday to tiny hat maker Linda 
Westbrook last Tuesday, Happy on time 
birthday to jewelry artist Robert Bus today, 
pottery artist Jennifer Vannest on Tuesday, 
beloved fiber artist Effie Hagedorn on 
Wednesday and pottery artist Susan Fishel 
on Thursday! 
 A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet! 
Please tell us if  you don't see your birthday on your birthday. 

Committee Meetings 
Holiday Market Committee Meeting
Weds., August 18th - 1:00 PM-3:00 PM
Standards Screenings
Weds., August 18st - 4:15 PM
  -New Member Orientation @ 3:30 PM
Twilight Market Task Force
Thurs., August 19th - 1:00 PM-3:00 PM
Downtown Developments Task Force
Tues., Aug..31st - 2:00 PM-4:00 PM
All meetings take place at the Market Office 
and Virtually with Zoom.

All are welcome!

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3,1973) 

Weather

On the Market Stage
10:00 AM-10:45 AM  
	 Edward Mainwaring 

Roots - Blues - Country	  

11:00 AM-11:45 PM  
	 Dusky Blues 

Acoustic Blues

12:00 PM-12:45 PM  
	 	Faroe Rum 

Celtic/Irish Music

1:00 PM-2:15 PM  
	 Red Pajamas 

High Energy Folk Rock Originals	
2:30 PM-4:00 PM  
	 	Anya Lecuyer & Friends 

Rock, R&B, Soul, Funk

6:30 PM-8:30 PM  
	 	Inner Limits 

Blues, Rock, Funk
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The Kareng Fund
The Kareng Fund is an emergency relief  

fund set up to help low income, self-employed 
artisans and their families who experience 
a serious career threatening crisis. You can 
make a donation any time. Please specify 
your donation on the front of  your payment 
envelope. You can “round up” your fees to 
easily donate a little each week. You can also 
help the Kareng Fund every time you purchase 
something from Amazon! 

To contribute through Amazon, go to 
smile.amazon.com and search for “Kareng 
Fund”. From that point forward, every pur-
chase you make through Amazon will ben-
efit the Kareng Fund.

Saturday Market Social Life!
Follow along with The Saturday Market on the 

website and through social media. Share your con-
tent to get included and reach a new audience!

Facebook: facebook.com/EugeneSaturday-
Market

Twitter / Instagram: @SaturdayMarket
We’re also on Pinterest, Yelp, TripAdvisor, 
Google Business, YouTube, Flickr, & more.

In Loving Memory 
Barbara Irvine

Our friend and Market Member from 
1989-2014 passed away recently. Barbara 
was a potter, a quilter and a photographer. 
Her husband Blair asked that donations in 
her name be made to the Kareng Fund. 
There is no service planned at this time.

In Loving Memory 
Peter Giamopoli

Our friend and Market Member from 
1998-1999 passed away at the end of  July. 
He was a sterling silver jewelry artist that 
sold at Oregon Country Fair for many 
years. His wife Luci is a clothing artist. He 
was described by his friend Kristine Levin 
as an absolute sweetie and he will be dearly 
missed. 

In Loving Memory 
Louise Thompson-King

5/1/53-8/11/21
Our friend and Market Member from 

2004 then again in 2008-9 passed away. 
She was a bead and leather artist that also 
made beaded paintings and floral garlands. 
Her favorite artist was Leonard Cohen, and 
she took comfort in his song Hallelujah. 
Her friend Marsha described her as the best 
friend on the planet. She is survived by her 
son Eli. Services are being planned. 

I hope you had a chance to swim in the cold 
rivers or maybe bask in the shade of  the woods 
or crank up the ol' A/C and binge watch Star 
Wars or set up a fort made of  bedsheets in 
front of  the fridge while quality controlling 
the ice cream. Today has cloudy skies with a 
high of  97 degrees and West winds at 9mph 
so not too bad for our last Twilight Market. I 
mean, it could be worse, we could also have 
to wear masks because of  a resurgence in 
the global pandemic. Awe, dang!  

THE SATURDAY MARKET
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Anna Lawrence
Vice Chairperson - Willy Gibboney

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Rachell Coe

Gary Becker, Len Gould, 
Shannon Lee-Hutson, Teresa Pitzer, Vincent 

LaRochelle, Chris Pender, Sarah Bast
Committee Chairs

Standards Committee Co-Chairs:
Gary Becker, Teresa Pitzer 

Food Committee Co-Chairs:
Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg 

Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:
Rachell Coe, Mary Newell

Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs:
Denise Gosar, Anna Lawrence

Staff
General Manager - TBA

Assistant Manager - JJ Hendrix
Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch

Marketing - Vanessa Roy
Membership Services - AJ Jackson
Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard
Member Liaison - Zora Parker

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

Non-Profit Space
The Pan Atlantic Foundation is a not-for-

profit that specializes in creating high-quali-
ty high school exchange programs for non-
US citizens in the United States. Our staff  
are professionals who each have a decade 
or more experience in the field of  interna-
tional exchange. Our Staff  are educators, 
administrators, parents, and former host 
parents who have international experience 
and a love for a program that truly chang-
es lives.  We are united in our mission to 
make the world a better place for all people 
through educational and cultural exchange.

https://www.panatlanticfoundation.org/
Climate Action Campaign is also here to-

day. Our climate campaign aim is simple: we 
want to halt climate breakdown and build a 
fairer, more sustainable world for all. Over 
the past couple of  years, we've worked 
with hundreds of  local and Climate Action 
groups to lobby government at local and 
national levels to adopt a Climate Action 
Plan.
https://www.climateactioncampaign.org/


